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 Key Dates 

Thurs 2nd May School OPEN but used for Polling 

All pupils to bring a packed lunch 

Tues 30th Apr + Thurs 9th  May  Parent Consultations 

Mon 6th May Bank Holiday 

W/b Mon 13th May  KS2 SATs week 

Mon 20th – Weds 22nd May Clubs start for 7 weeks 

Y5 Mersea Residential 

Thurs 23rd May School closed to pupils for polling 

Fri 24th May Non-Pupil Day 5 

Fri 7th June Sports Day 

Thurs 27th June Display Evening 5pm-7pm 

Weds 24th July End of term 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Barnes Farm Junior School 

NEWSLETTER 
Summer Menu Week 2 beginning 29th April 2019  No 28 Fri 26th April 2019  Attendance 

96.6% 

Stars of the Week 

5th April 2019 

 Spring Term 2019  

 Y6 Connor O’Callaghan 

 Ruby O’Brien 

 Joseph Milton 

Y5 Sonny Nicholas 

 Liam Wright 

 Lucy Oliver 

Y4 Harry Milton 

 Isabella Graham-Douglas 

 Aviv Sharp 

Y3 Roby Parkinson 

 Jacob Bowling 

 Jamie Gilbey 

 

6G have been busy being 

inspired by Monet 
Zara in Y5 made this great 
bird feeder out of recycled 

materials 

http://www.barnesfarmjuniors.co.uk/website/school-meals/32869
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Home Learning Outcomes flood into school 
 

This week saw pupils handing in the outcomes of their recent 
home learning projects. We will again be celebrating a selection 

at an assembly next Friday. 
Here is a great example of one project which was completed by 
Grace Davies in Y4. After visiting West Stow country park, she 
then recreated one of the replica anglo-saxon houses that she 
had witnessed at the park. Her attention to detail is incredible 

I’m sure you’ll agree. Well done Grace! 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

School Planner Competition 
 

The search is on for the front cover design for the 2019/2020 Pupil Passport planner 
that we issue to every child every year. Thank you to all those who have already 
submitted ideas. 

 
It needs to have a space for the school logo (which we can add if needed) and a space 
for the name of the pupil and their class.  
 
Any remaining designs can be sent in first thing on Monday morning. 
 

 

84% have booked Parent Consultations 
 

Thank you to all those who have booked appointments so far. All parents have 
received instructions on how to book a 10 minute appointment with your child’s 

classteacher via the website. Parent Consultations are spread across two weeks this 
time due to the hall being needed for polling on 2nd May. 

92% of parents made appointments last term and we are aiming for 100% this time. 
The times are as follows: 

 
 Tuesday 30th April  3:40pm-6:10pm 

 Thursday 9th May  5pm-8pm 
 

Non-Pupil Days 2020-2021 
 

2nd September 2020  23rd October 2020  4th Jan 2021 
22nd February 2021  28th May 2021 
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Schoolgames Update 
 

Good Luck wishes! 
 

Cross-Country 
 

We are delighted that Jacob from year 6 will be competing get in the Essex Primary 
School Cross Country Qualifier at Hadleigh Park, following selection from the 
Chelmsford Partnership events.  Jacob has represented the school in cross-country 
since he was in year 3 and is a dedicated runner out of school. He has always 
achieved excellent results due to his hard work and attitude.   We know that you will 
give the race 110%.  Have a fantastic experience and good luck! 

 
##UPDATE## Jacob finished 7th in the county. Well done! 

 
Hi -Five Netball 

 
The year 5 and 6 A team will be competing in the Chelmsford Hi-Five Netball final 
next week.  They have had a very successful season and played superb netball at the 
qualifying event, winning their group, which has led them to the final. Their team 
work and development has been inspiring to others and they deserve their success.  
We would like to wish them the very best of luck for the final. 

 


